
Saadi Bireh: We Thank Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim for His Endeavors to Eliminate
Disputes between Baghdad and Erbil

 

Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received in his office in

Baghdad on Sunday, October 19, 2014, the Patriotic Union of Kurdistan leader Saadi Bireh.

The guest praised his eminence’s efforts aiming to bring closer the viewpoints of different

political parties and thanked his eminence for his endeavors to eliminate the disputes between

Baghdad and Erbil.

His eminence stressed the need to join efforts in facing the terrorist group of ISIS who is

targeting everyone.


